
 
Sabbath School - Bible Study, 9:30 – 10:30 

Intermission – 10:30 – 10:40 
 

      

 

This Week’s Events 

 

Today 

◆ Sunset 4:51 p.m. 

 

Sunday 

 

Monday 

◆ Pathfinders 6:00 – 7:30 p.m. (Ages 10 - 18) 

◆ Adventurers 6:00 – 7:30 p.m. (Ages 6 - 10)  

 

Tuesday 

◆ 2nd Tuesday, Elder’s Meeting, 5:30 p.m. 

◆ 2nd Tuesday, Board Meeting, 6:30 p.m. 

 

Wednesday 

◆ Lakeside Small Group, Pastor Casey, 2:00 p.m., at Lakeside Stageline Pizza. 

 

Thursday 

◆ Pastor Casey Group, at Perkins Restaurant, 2:00pm. 

◆ 2nd Thursday - VACS Board Meeting, 5:45 p.m. 

◆ Dea Hustwaite’s home group, on the book of Hebrews, 6:00 p.m.  

 

Friday 

◆ Sunset 4:47 p.m. 

 

Next Sabbath/Saturday Night 

◆ Potluck 

Announcements 

 

Debt Reduction Campaign In addition to faithfully supporting our monthly loan 

payments of $6.500/month, our end-of-year Debt Reduction Campaigns 

during the past three years have enabled us to reduce our loan principal 

balance by $374,085! As a result, our current loan balance is now down to 

$378,065. Loan payoff will take us 5 years 7 months of monthly payments—

unless we are able once again this year to reduce the loan principle balance 

which not only reduces the time to loan payoff, but also saves us the interest 

included in our monthly payments. Last year, our Debt Reduction effort raised 

$57,739. A Debt Reduction Goal of $60,000 this year would reduce our time 

to loan payoff by a whole year! Shall we go for it? 

 

In early 2016, we planned to borrow $942,000 and take 20 years to pay it off. 

We ended up borrowing $615,000, and here we are less than 3 years later 

within range of paying off our loan within the next 3-4 years. How’s this for 

powerful evidence of God’s abundant blessing for our building project! 

 

Potluck is next Sabbath Please bring plenty of food to serve our guests and all 

your family. Thank you. 

 

Today is Pastor Casey’s birthday!! We and Carmen are blessed to have you, 

and wish you the best—everyday! 

 

Church Business Meeting is Tuesday, December 11, 6:30 p.m. 

 

Plan now to attend our Christmas Celebration on Friday evening, December 

21st, at 6:30PM. Having company then? Wonderful! Bring them along! There 

will be a thoughtful presentation by our young people on the birth of Christ 

along with plenty of wonderful music (congregational singing included) and a 

story or two presented in just the right mix of soft lighting and candlelight. It 

will be the perfect start for your Christmas weekend! 

 

December for Feed the Flathead. What a beautiful Autumn we are having right 

now, but Winter is right around the corner, so we are beginning our annual 

collection of gifts to give to our guests who come to the dinner on December 

15th. We will need as many items as possible by tomorrow, November 25th. 

We are collecting wool socks (size large please), warm gloves (large and XL 

please), and personal hygiene products (i.e. shampoo, soap, toothbrushes, 

toothpaste (full size tubes are preferred), etc.) We collect these for men, some 

women and some children. We are grateful for whatever God puts on your 

heart to do. Look for the collection box in the coat closet at church to drop 

your gift items in. If you have any questions, please contact Gail 387-4777 or 

Leala 471-7343. 

 

Please keep Velma Beavon in your prayers as she is home recovering and hopes 

to be able to come to church in the near future. Let’s keep her in our prayers. 

She still must keep her foot elevated most of the time. 

 

For information on how to help Paradise and southern California fire victims, 

please see the bulletin board. 

 

Did you know? In this day of computers and word processors, you no longer 

must hit the space bar twice between sentences, once is just right! (The 

bulletin editors can tell if you took “typing” 😊). 

 

 

      

 

Community Outreach 

ACS Disaster Response Training for Donations Operations will be held on 

Sunday Dec 2, 2018 at Mount Ellis Academy from 8:30AM to 3:30PM. The fee 

of $20.00 to be paid at the door will cover class materials, lunch, and t-shirt.  

Please respond to gmlaub@gmail.com by Nov 26 if you would like to attend. 

 

NAD ACS Emotional and Spiritual Care' class Part I - 'Assisting Individuals in 

Crisis' is being offered Dec 11 and 12 at NAD headquarters.  Please follow this 

link to get information and to register:  https://www.eventbrite.com/e/nad-

acs-emotional-spiritual-care-tickets-51831121279. 

      

Serving You Today 

Deacon                   Jack Culver 

Greeters       Walt Largent & Carol Ferree 
      

 

Stewardship 
 

Give generously to him and do so without a grudging heart; then because of this the 
Lord your God will bless you in all your work and in everything you put your hand to. -

Deuteronomy 15:10 
 
 Church Budget – Submitted by Margie McCubbins 
 
 Received YTD         $67,972.46 
 Budgeted YTD           71,558.52 
 Balance            <3,586.06> 
 
 Building Fund – Submitted by Clint Kreitner 
 

 Thank you to everyone for supporting our loan payments! 
  $8,408 Received in October 
  $69,179 Received in 2018 

  $6,918 Monthly average in 2018 
$6,500 Planned monthly loan payment 



Worship Service 

10:40 
 

Prelude                 

 

Mission Spotlight 

 

Welcome & Announcements                   Rick Laub 

 

Worship in Song        Heidi, Nolan & Finn Jones 

 

Invocation                   Rick Laub 

 

Opening Hymn         

Standing on the Promises 

 

Lamb’s Offering                   Rick Laub 

Building Fund 

 

Worship in Giving     

Conference Native Ministries 

 

Children’s Story             Brent Blaney 

 

Special Music          Randy Courser and Josh Holloway 

 

Message              Matthew Hohnberger 

God Writes the Ending 

Genesis 50:20 

 

Closing Hymn       

Redeemed How I Love to Proclaim It 

 

Benediction             Matthew Hohnberger 

 

Postlude               Sandy Tinlin 

Mission 

To Glorify God by the living testimony of our lives. To proclaim the Everlasting 

Gospel through biblical preaching, transformational teaching, inspiring 

worship, encouraging fellowship and heartfelt service. 

      

 

Next Sabbath, December 1, 2018 

Speaker                 Pastor Casey Higgins 

Elder                Jon Hayden 

Deacon            TBD 

Music                Randy Courser, Nathan Bardell 

Offering           KSDA Budget and NPUC-Wide Fire Recovery Offering 

Greeters                 Carol Ferree, Leroy McFadden 

      

 

Administrator   Charé Largent      406-752-8912 

Our Pastor   Casey Higgins      406-260-3981 

Head Elder   Matthew Hohnberger   406-212-3600 

Head Deacon   Sam Clark       406-407-8253 

Head Deaconess    Marcy Culver      503-930-7017 

Church Clerk   Louise Atkinson      406-270-1692 

Treasurer    Margie McCubbins       406-858-0863 

Plant Manager    Jay McCubbins      406-858-0864 

Hospital Chaplain   Heidi Jones      406-403-7123 

Audio TBD 

Monitor Graphics   Donald McElvain           406-883-5994 

Music Coordinator   Jan Cusick      406-314-3585 

Valley Adventist Christian School        406-752-0830 

Disaster Response Coordinator Gabriele Laub      720-560-4763 

Church Address:          1185 Old Reserve Drive 

                  Kalispell, MT 59901 

Password for Wi-Fi             No password 

Email          sdakalispell@gmail.com 

Phone           406-752-2574 

Website                     www.kalispelladventist.org 

KANB FM                   102.3 FM 

 

Please email bulletin submissions to mcelvaindl@centurytel.net, our private 

email, or call Laurie McElvain at 406-883-5994. Deadline for submission 

consideration is 6:00 p.m., on Wednesdays, unless posted otherwise.  

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome! 

Happy Sabbath! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
  

 

 

 
 
 

Casey & Carmen Higgins 
Our Kalispell Pastoral Team 

 
 
 
 


